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Dear Parents, 

 

Students still need healthy meals, even when school is out, and it has never been easier than right 

now with the Seamless Summer Feeding Program.  

 

Applying is easy! Simply contact, NAME, Food Service Director, at SFA School Name for 

further information. 

 

Please apply for the Seamless Summer feeding program through the National School Lunch 

(NSLP) or School Breakfast Programs (SBP). Continue the same meal service rules and claiming 

procedures used during the regular school year.   

 

This crucial program allows schools to provide breakfasts and lunches to children in low income 

areas during the summer months and other school vacation periods. Your child can eat breakfast 

and lunch at school every day or just occasionally. Each meal meets Dietary Guidelines 

recommendations and gives children the opportunity to eat breakfast and lunch with friends. 

 

Thank you for helping us to make sure that all of our students are well fed and prepared for the 

next school year. We look forward to having our child in our Seamless Summer Feeding 

Program. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Principal Name 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


